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Oregon’s Vote by Mail system is an efficient, intelligent and reliable system of voting! 

Vote by Mail makes it easier and more convenient for every eligible voter to vote 

regardless of their family commitments, their work schedule, their mobility needs, or 

transportation requirements. It gives a voter enough time to carefully consider and 

research each candidate or ballot measure. It is simply one of the best policies in the 

State of Oregon. I wish that our Oregon system of Vote by Mail could be adopted by 

our whole country so we’d have even more reliability, transparency and integrity 

across every state in the country. Anyone trying to get rid of it is simply up to no 

good. This is a very serious matter and Vote by Mail should be protected, 

strengthened and advocated for at every possible opportunity. I vote for Vote by Mail!  

Thank you for having public comments, but I’m curious…Why was it only two days? It 

almost went under my radar. This in itself is questionable. Every single Oregonian 

should know about this and have the chance to comment.  


